
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Experimental Licensing Branch

445 12th Street, S.W., Room 7A-321
Washington, D.C. 20554

November 12, 2013

Attn: Dr. James Lloyd
Cornell University Space Systems Design Studio
230 Space Sciences Building     
Ithaca, NY 14850

DISMISSED-WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Dear Dr. James Lloyd,

This refers to application, File No.   0195-EX-ML-2013, for an experimental authorization.

You are advised that the Commission is unable to grant your application for the facilities requested.  Your
original application was granted for CUsat and its mission.  Any modifications would apply to that
purpose. Your application for the Kicksat satellite project should be filed separately under a new
application rather than a modification.

Responses to this correspondence must contain the Reference number :     21990

        Sincerely,

        James R. Burtle
        Chief
      Experimental Licensing Branch


